
 

 
 

Archers Brook 

Chester Road, Great Sutton, Cheshire, CH66 2NA 

Tel: 0151 338 2141                Fax: 0151 338 2161 

Web: www.archersbrook.cheshire.sch.uk 

Email: admin@archersbrook.cheshire.sch.uk  

SJMW/ks 

 

24 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Department for Education has announced changes to relationships and sex 

education (RSE). 

 

These changes will come into effect from September 2020 and all schools will be 

required to comply with the updated requirements.  

 

This means that we’ll be reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy so we can be 

sure our RSE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their: 

 Age 

 Physical and emotional maturity 

 Religious and cultural backgrounds 

 Special educational needs and disabilities 

 

We need your feedback to help us do this. 

 

Here’s how you can help – as part of our Parenting Group we are running a focus 

group on Friday 18 October 2019 at 10.00am. If you’d like to participate, please 

email admin@archersbrook.cheshire.sch.uk or call the School on 0151 338 2141. 

The focus group meeting should take no more than 1 hour. 

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

S J Myers-Whittaker 

Headteacher 


